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August 25, 2019 

 
MASS TIME 

SUNDAY AT 12:00 NOON 

Communion Service on Tuesdays at 11:00 am 
Followed by Adoration until Noon 

There will be no Communion Service or Adoration on the 4th 
Tuesday of the month. 

 
The St. Kateri Faith Study Group meets at the Church every 

Thursday, at 7:00 PM, to discuss the upcoming Sunday readings. 
All are welcome so please join us. 

 
There will be not be a Communion Service or Adoration Tuesdays 

July 30th  thorough August.   Communion Service and Adoration will 
resume in September 2019.   

 
CATHOLIC MINISTRIES DRIVE:   We have met our goal  of 
$8,267.00.   Be a Good Shepherd.  Give Help.  Build Hope.  Change 
Lives.  This drive focuses on a select group of ministries with emphasis 
on the poor, families, youth, seminarians and leadership development of 
clergy and laity. All contributions received beyond our parish target will 
be returned to the Parish.    Thank you for supporting these vital 
ministries.   100% of your gift goes directly to these ministries.   

 

 

ni	

	

 
The Latin Mass is celebrated 

 
 
 
 
 
Eucharistic Ministers.   
Aug. 25 -  Michele Ash, Millie Turner, Lynn Ellen Dixon 
Sept. 1  -  Gail Anderson, Katelyn Kline, Cathy Surkosky 
Sept. 8 -   Michele Ash, Lynn Ellen Dixon, Millie Turner 
Please give the assigned Eucharistic Ministers time to reach the altar before 
you step in to substitute.  They may not be at Mass but have a substitute. 
Lectors –  
Aug. 25 – Donna Kuzma 
Sept. 1  -  Gail Anderson 
Sept. 8 – Michele Ash 
Thank you to those Lectors who cannot serve but find a substitute 
Mass Intentions – , 
Aug. 25 – Soul of Ward Ostromecki by Connie Ostromecki 
Sept. 1   - Special Intentions – Stecko Family 
Sept. 8  -  Donato and Christina Roman by Carol Confer 

    Offering for August 18, 2019 
 Cash :      - $   536.00 
 Checks:   - $1,050.00  

Total:      -  $1,586.00      Thank you and God Bless  
         
	***Announcements to be added to the bulletin should be emailed to 
carolconfer@comcast.net.  Please have what you want included in the 
bulletin emailed by MONDAY at 4:00 pm. When I receive a request for 
the bulletin, you should receive a reply to verify my receipt of the info.     

***The St. Kateri Circle meets the fourth Thursday of the month at 1PM in 
the church.  We read intentions from the book next to the Infant of Prague 
statute (back of church).  Then recite Rosary.  Next meeting will be 
September 26, 2019.   All are welcome. 
 
"CCD classes for the 2019-2020 school year will begin on Sunday, 
September 15th from 10:15 to 11:45 am. We will meet the first and third 
Sundays of each month. Only new students need to register. Registration 
forms are located on the shelf in the back of the church. 
 
There will be a meeting for all teachers on Sunday, September 8th at 10:30 
a.m. in the gathering space in the basement. 
 
We are in need of a 7/8th grade CCD teacher for the school year if any one 
is interested. The pay is great! Many graces will abound! 
 
Contact Millie Turner for further information or questions: 
mlt3557@verizon.net or call/text 814-883-6474. " 



 
 

KATERI CIRCLE 

Dear Parishioners, 

We are the St. Kateri Prayer Circle and I would like to let you know a 
little about us. We are a parish organization whose mission is to 
promote knowledge of our patron and Christ’s love among all people. 
As a group, we support the New Hope Food Bank, which provides 
nutritional assistance to our local community, and St. Paul’s Indian 
Mission in Hayes, Montana.  We organize the St. Kateri Day annual 
picnic and provide small gifts to our children who are baptized, receive 
First Holy Communion, and confirmation. 
 
Our members are involved in almost every church ministry and I 
believe we are an important part of the parish life. 

Our most important work is praying for the needs of our people.  As you 
enter the main part of the church, immediately to the left, there is a book 
to record your prayer requests.  We gather monthly, and pray the rosary 
for these intentions, in conjunction with our monthly meeting. 

 We normally meet the 4th Thursday of the month, at 1:00 p.m. except 
for August and December.  If you are interested in joining us, you can 
email me at nancy.hawn@gmail.com or just come to one of our 
meetings.  The date is normally published in the bulletin.  Currently, all 
of our members are ladies, but men are certainly welcome.  Our 
September meeting will be September 26, 2019  God bless you. 
     Nancy Hawn  

 “The Kateri Circle is holding a garage sale fund raiser on September 7th. 
The sale will be held here at the church from 8AM until 1PM. The proceeds 
will go to the St Paul’s Indian Mission in Hayes, Montana and the New 
Hope Lutheran food pantry in Spring Mills.  Gentle used, good quality 
items are requested and can be left at the back of the church. We are hoping 
to receive up to 5 items per family.   
 
Items not needed  are Christmas items, pocketbooks, labeled mugs, and 
clothing.   If you have any questions, please contact Nancy Hawn at 
814/933-4569 or Sandy Rockey at 814/364-9966. 
 
Thank you very much for your anticipated support.  
     Sincerely Kateri Circle 
 
 

	

 
 
 
Altar Servers who are scheduled to serve mass are to report to the Priest 
in the Sacristy no later than 15 minutes prior to Mass start time. Thanks  

Aug. 25 
Maggie Boomer 

Brazier 
Asa Boomer 

Brazier  
 

Sept. 1     

Sept.  8     

 
With the new school year and CCD season upon us we are looking to 
schedule altar servers for the coming year. If your child is interested in 
becoming an altar server, please contact Adrian Weaver 
(aweaver981@gmail.com). There will be altar server training prior to 
the first CCD class.  Please remember your child must have received 
their first communion in order to serve. Any questions, please don't 
hesitate to contact Adrian. 
 
             Hospitality Schedule       
Sept. 8  -  Susan Slenker, Eda Case, Suzanne DeSarbo 
Sept. 15 – Joanne Horner, Kendra Bauer, Mandy Stitzer 
Sept. 22 -  Tina Doll, Laurie Shirey, KB Boomer 
    
New Hospitality Schedules are on the bookcase at the back of the 
church. 
 
Please pray for the sick:, Harry Henry,  Mary McTish, Rosemary Maher 
Ms. King. 
 
                                   
PRAYER REQUESTS FOR MILITARY:  Our Parish has started a 
prayer list of those serving in the military as a regular section in our 
bulletin.  If you would like to include a name of someone serving in the 
military please email carolconfer@comcast.net or call the rectory 
office at 422-8983.  Please include their rank and branch of service.   
Please pray for those serving in the military: 
SSG.  Matthew Hodgson, U. S. Army 
SGT.  Kyle Palm, Marines  
MSGT. Cassandra Saphore, U.S. Air Force 
Cpt. Timothy P. Baldwin, U.S. Air Force 
1st Lt. Luke Klena, Marine  
SPC Zachary Hawn, U.S. Army 
PVT 1st Class Phillip Meredith, U.S. Army 
 
 
 
 


